
 

 
 

Subject: Drill and Blast Notification - 62nd Street 
  
The contractor has advised that there will be drill and blast activity below the street 
surface.  The next set of drill and blast activity will occur following the schedule provided 
by the contractor listed below: 
  
  
Approx. Location:   62h Street Btwn 2nd & 3rd  Avenue 
  
Date:                    March 7, 2012 
  
Approx. timeframe: 8:30pm – 9:30pm 
  
 


